
Updates for Kindergarten
3/3/2022

We are so excited to be returning to some normalcy and would like to provide you with some offers and updates.

Birthdays

You are now welcome to send in any store-bought individually packaged treats for your child to share with their peers

for their birthday. We ensure to check all students’ dietary restrictions prior to allowing them to have one of these

shared treats. Please let your child’s teacher know if you wish for them to NOT have any treats provided by parents

and / or the teacher.

On-site Opportunities

We will begin to hold our K-2 assembly in the hall, again. This is a formal assembly where students are recognised for

their efforts and successes. Each class also gets an opportunity to show off their reading and presentation skills, as

well as perform a short item, for all K-2 students, teachers and visitors. This assembly runs from 12:50-1:30 every

fortnightly Friday (odd school weeks) and we invite visitors from Friday 24 March 2022. We will let you know which

class will be hosting and performing prior to the assembly day. Please note that we do not require proof of

vaccination for these visits.

Volunteers

Your help is always appreciated, no matter how big or small, how frequent or infrequent.  We would now love to

invite you to join us and assist our teachers and students.  Volunteer opportunities are not just available during the

school day, so working parents who want to help are able to. Tasks may include: cutting things out or gluing/pasting

activities together for in-class use (may be done at home if preferred), changing home reader books, listening to

students read, providing opportunities for students to practise their sight words, numeral recognition etc.  If you

would like to volunteer your time, please complete and return the form below.

Volunteer requirements do include some additional compliance measures under the current guidelines. Please note

that you will need to provide the school office with a Working With Children Check, be fully vaccinated against

COVID-19, healthy upon attendance, and sign in at the school office for every visit prior to entering the classroom.

Unfortunately, you will not be able to volunteer if these requirements are not met.



KD Parent / Carer Volunteers 2022

If you are interested in helping out in KD, please complete and return this form by 11/3/2022. Please tick which

activities and on which days you would like to volunteer. I will share a roster with you on 15/3/2022 and it will begin

on 21/3/2022

Thank you for assisting the students of Chittaway Bay Public School.

Emmakate De Henau

Child’s Name: _______________________________________________   Class: _____________________________

Your Name: _____________________________________________________________________________________

My Working With Children Check Number (if known): ___________________________________________________
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